Kurwongbah Kids





Our First 3 weeks

Our first 3 weeks of Term 4 have gone past very quickly and we welcomed two new families to our Kurwongbah Playgroup. This term our focus will be on building good habits and skills in readiness for entering school next year. Each child has their name printed out for recognition. This week, we practised the skill of washing our hands



singing a different version of Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star, look how clean my two hands are.

Our Music Teacher, Mrs C, came for a visit bringing with her some loud drums which were enjoyed by all students. Also, we used different sized shapes in our singing time.







